New Zealand Miniature Horse Association Inc

|Affih'ated to the Royal Agricaltural Society of NZ Im,i

& Return to:
The Secretary, 1274B Paekakariki Hill Road, RD 1, Porirua 5381

By Monday 1 July 2013

MEMBERSHIP QUESTIONAIRE
AIMING TO ENSURE THE FUTURE OF THE NEW ZEALAND MINIATURE HORSE ASSOCIATION

Please take time to complete this questionnaire and return to the address above. The aim of this questionnaire is to allow
the Constitutional Review team to gain an overview of what members envisage for the long term future of the Association
and present their first report to the 2013 AGM.

Some may be concerned that we are asking for your name — please be assured this is in case we need to contact you to
develop and/or understand your suggestions. Names of submitters will not be released will remain confidential to the
Constitutional Review Team.

Association Structure:

Let us know your vision for the future of the NZMHA.




What are the ways you see this being achieved?

Council of Management:

What are your views on the current make up of Council and what changes, if any, would you like to see?




How do you see these changes being implemented?

Are you happy with the current Regional Delegate representation on Council?

Are you happy with the Regions as the currently are?

Tinytales Magazine

Tinytales is one of the highest expenses the Association faces. This magazine is a well presented magazine but the cost of
production is high for very little return. Currently the costs to provide this magazine to all members is around $25,000
annually.



Do you consider Tinytales essential to the NZMHA and does it need to be in its present form?

What other methods of distribution would you like to see available to members?

Should members buy their subscriptions over and above their membership fees?

Does it need to be the glossy magazine it currently is?




